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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Harch 16, 1961 

Dear rrr. Heber: 

In response to Y01IT letter of 
February 17 to Dr. H..i.& sner, I would Li,ke to 
assure you we would be pleased to receive 
further commurri.cat.Lon from you. I am sure 
Dr. Hiesner and apprcpr-Late rne.nber-s of his 
staff will give it their serious consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

F~~7 
Elaine Hahoney
Administrative Assistant 

Nr. Grote Heber 
C.S.I.R.O 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 
Australia 


